
I understand that there is a study under way to evaluate flight paths at Centennial 
airport.
I'm not sure why this is being done, but suspect that people in Greenwood Village 
are behind it.
Centennial airport has been in existence for the entire 20 years I have lived in 
Colorado.  Changing the flight pattern to accommodate individuals who built homes 
near Centennial is  totally unacceptable.  As I understand it 3 options include 
recommendations that would increase traffic over Aurora.  I am strongly opposed to 
implementation of a 010 degree departure at night or 24 hour flight tracks between 
350 and 010 degree headings.very opposed to:
Again, I strong oppose these recommendations and urge the FAA not to approve these 
flight tracks. Rather, Centennial airport should continue to use the preferential 
runway more frequently to reduce the number of flights over my neighborhood.
Sincerely,
Jeffery Jenkins
17832 E. Lehigh Place
Aurora, CO  80013
(303) 690-5589


